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This would be the best way moving forward to ensure fair and free elections. We 

received a ballot this year for someone that has never lived at our address. This 

should never happen. And then my husbands ballot wasn’t counted due to an 

unrecognized signature. Which was preposterous. And I believe that only happened 

because he voted conservatively.  


